~CITY OF MONTEBELLO
CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION

NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Montebello Civil
Service Commission’s regularly scheduled meeting of Tuesday,
JUNE 25, 2019, has been cancelled due to lack of quorum.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is Tuesday, July 23, 2019 at

6:00 pm.
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Nicole Mooshagian,
Commission Secretary




